
Bulletin Announcements 10/30/2016 

REFORMATION: Today we celebrate the Reformation and the truth of God’s Word that sets us free in Jesus 
Christ. 
 
FLOWERS & BULLETINS: Today’s flowers are given by Carol Stronczek in thanksgiving to God for all His 
blessings in Jesus Christ, and with gratitude to Barb Potempa for all the rides and help she has given this past 
year. The bulletins are given by Pastor & Lori Mumme in thanksgiving to God for Louise Anderson, our oldest 
member, who turns 100 today. 
 
RE-DEDICATION: Join us immediately after the Divine Service today as we re-rededicate the porte cochère in 
loving memory of the Rev. Paul F. Huxhold, our founding pastor. This year marks the 35th anniversary of the 
dedication of our church and fellowship hall. Join us for cake in Luther Hall afterward. 
 
HOLY BAPTISM: Emily Irene Marie Pruett, daughter of Steve & Angela Pruett and granddaughter of Ron & Cris 
Ruisz, was baptized into Christ yesterday here at Divine Shepherd. We pray that Emily will continue to grow in 
the grace and knowledge of Christ all the days of her life. 
 
ALL SAINTS’ DAY: Next Sunday marks our annual observance of All Saints’ Day. The festive Divine Service will 
feature special music as we give thanks to God for those members whom He called home to Himself this past 
year. You are also encouraged to remember your own dearly departed loved ones as we rejoice in the victory 
that is ours in Jesus Christ our Lord. 
 
HONORING GEORGE: All are invited to a special event next Sunday, November 6, as we thank God and honor 
George Rousar for his 30+ years as our Organist and Music Director. The festivities will include special music, a 
presentation, and a cake and punch reception in Luther Hall. Come and join us as we make a joyful noise to 
the Lord and honor our brother in Christ. 
 
OKTOBERFEST: Thrivent thanks everyone for their generous donations of food and monetary contributions for 
Higher Things and to the youth for their help in setting up, serving, and cleaning up last Sunday. A delicious 
German meal was enjoyed by all. 
 
LUTHER FEST: Thank you to Robin Wise for organizing the Luther Fest yesterday, all the volunteers who 
helped, and the children who attended. The kids learned more about our Lutheran heritage and their Savior! 
 
MANNA: Next Manna order turn-in dates are today, November 6, 13, & 20, and December 4, 11, & 18. Pre-
purchased Home Run Inn, Darden Restaurants, Subway, Walmart, Starbucks, and Target cards are available to 
purchase after church. 
 
YARD WORK: With autumn again here, our youth group is willing to assist you with any yard work (rake 
leaves, clean gutters, etc.) you may need done. Contact Lori or Nadine to set this up. 
 
LUTHERAN TALK RADIO: This week’s Issues, Etc. topics include: All Saints’ Day, David & Goliath, Christianity & 
Sociology, the November Elections, Mormonism & Donald Trump, and more. Listen on demand at 
www.issuesetc.org or via the Lutheran Public Radio mobile app. 
 
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS: Remember to ‘fall back’ by setting your clocks one hour back before you go to bed this 
Saturday night. 

http://www.issuesetc.org/

